
 

Lights, Camera, Action Homework 
Please choose five different activities to do. 

Remember, we will be looking at content, research, 

presentation, handwriting, effort and what your 

homework can teach the rest of the class.  

Homework is to be in school at the latest by: 

Monday 16th October 2023 

 

Research and write a 

biography about 

someone who inspires 

you – they could be 

famous or someone you 

know! 

Create some multi-step 

addition and subtraction 

problems for someone else 

to solve, then mark them. 

Pick a line of latitude and use an atlas 

to make a list of the countries and 

other important features, such as 

mountain ranges or deserts, that the 

line of latitude passes through.  

Write a persuasive letter to 

the student council, 

detailing what equipment 

you would like to see on the 

playground and why – 

remember to use AFOREST! 

UUssiinngg  wwhhaatt  wwee  hhaavvee  lleeaarrnneedd  

iinn  oouurr  SSttiillll  LLiiffee  ttooppiicc,,  ccrreeaattee  

aa  vviissuuaallllyy  iinntteerreessttiinngg  

ccoommppoossiittiioonn  aatt  hhoommee  aanndd  

sskkeettcchh  wwhhaatt  yyoouu  sseeee.. 

Use our class novel, ‘The 

Girl of Ink and Stars.” To 

create a map of Isabella’s 

world.  

Create a poster 

explaining to a younger 

child how to keep their 

information safe whilst 

online. 

Create a poster 

about our current 

British Value of 

Mutual Respect. 

Using your 

knowledge of how 

light travels, design a 

maze and use 

mirrors to show how 

light could travel 

from one side to the 

other. 

Practise long division at 

home – teach a family 

member or friend how 

to do it and mark their 

work. 

Using a religion we 

have not focused 

on this half term, 

research and make 

a fact file about a 

pilgrimage and 

why it is important 

to that religion. 

Create a cartoon of a 

first meeting between 

two people in French. 

Design your own task 

– check it out with 

me first! 

Write a recipe to 

create your idea 

of the perfect 

friendship, based 

on our work on 

our current 

Gospel Value.  


